Waste Disposal Guidelines for Tenants

Dear Tenants,
We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain a clean and safe

living environment, we would like to remind everyone of the waste disposal guidelines that we
all need to follow:

General Guidelines:
o Always dispose of waste in designated bins.

o Separate recyclables from general waste.
« Avoid overfilling bins to prevent spillage.

Recycling Procedures:

e Clean and rinse all recyclables before disposal.
« Place paper, plastic, and metal in their respective recycling bins.
e Do not include contaminated items in recycling.

Regular Waste Collection:

Regular waste collection occurs every Tuesday and Friday. Please ensure that waste is placed out
for collection by 7 AM.

Special Disposal:

For hazardous waste, electronic waste, or large items, please contact the management office for
instructions on proper disposal.

Let's work together to keep our community clean and enjoyable for all residents!
Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

The Management Team



